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Editors' Message 

WITH THIS ISSUE, we have assumed the 
joint editorship of the JCGBA, have reorgan­
ized and streamlined the editorial process, 
and have taken steps to eliminate the seem­
ingly endless and frustrating delays for 
authors. Our first goal is to put production 
back on schedule while maintaining high 
editorial standards; our second, to conduct 
regular business in a timely manner. The 
JCGBA has become a top priority for us and 
our staff and we are committed to its pro­
duction and excellence. 

The purpose of the JCGBA is to publish 
quality articles, reports, and reviews on the 
anthropology of native peoples of California 
and the Great Basin. We will strive to in­
clude a broad range of papers devoted to 
ethnography, archaeology, prehistory, history, 
and related topics. Theoretically important 
papers, syntheses, and data reports are all 
welcomed, and we encourage authors to sub­
mit any manuscripts in these areas for con­
sideration. The content of the JCGBA 
reflects the content and range of material 
submitted, not the subject preference of the 
editors. 

Authors submitting manuscripts for 
publication are asked to submit bard copy 
and if possible to be prepared to submit the 

text also on a 5.25-in. disk. Advise the 
editorial office of the equipment on which 
the text was composed, the type of disk-
operating system used, and the word-
processing program in which the manuscript 
was prepared. We can then, upon accept­
ance of the manuscript, compose the type 
directly from the original text, thus minimiz­
ing time, cost, and errors that result from 
rekeying. If such technology is not avail­
able, please submit original text in clear, 
letter-quality type with margins of at least 
1.5 inches. Upon acceptance of the manu­
script, we can read it through a scanner 
onto a disk, and thereby save time and 
expense, and assure accuracy of details. 

We thank Carol Tomlinson-Keasey, Act­
ing Dean of the College of Humanities and 
Social Sciences, University of California, 
Riverside, for providing funds for the 
purchase of computing equipment. With this 
grant, it has been possible to acquire a 
computer with which to manage subscription 
accounts, manage files, and edit and prepare 
manuscripts. Type is now set in the Journal 
office on a laser printer. 

PHILIP J. WILKE 
MARK Q. SUTTON 
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